


 

 
 







May 25, 2023 

Conclusion 

Members of the IIAC support the objectives of the MXRD, however, the proposal fails to assist the 

regulators in conducting cross-asset surveillance. The methodology proposed with the addition of Short 

Code to achieve these objectives needs to be revisited in light of the substantial work already done to 

meet client identifier requirements for other traded asset classes. Significant systems development will 

be required to accommodate the current MXRD proposals, and this development can only begin once the 

rules are finalized and detailed business specifications are made available to the industry. Members would 

require additional time for testing these new requirements as well. 

Members have significant resources dedicated to projects previously announced including North 

America's migration from T+2 to T+l. Considering the implication to the stability of the capital markets in 

North America we view T+l as a priority. We request that the implementation deadline for these new 

MXRD rule proposals be moved by at least 12 months to no earlier than December of 2024. 

The IIAC appreciates your consideration of our comments and recommendations. Should you have any 

questions regarding the comment letter, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

Investment Industry Association of Canada
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